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On October 19th, 2024, Allyn Girls hosted a 

breakfast meeting with Mr. Allan and Mrs. 

Lynda, two generous donors who have pledged 

to sponsor certified courses for female students. 

The event, which began at 9:00 AM, was 

warmly introduced by Fr. Dr. John Rose S.J, 

who highlighted the couple’s commitment to 

enhancing educational opportunities for 

women. 

During the meeting, Mr. Allan shared his vision 

for the sponsorship, fostering an engaging and 

collaborative environment. Mr. Allan 

emphasized the importance of a yearly calendar 

outlining the courses to ensure they are aligned 

with student needs and goals. 

 

A heartfelt moment of appreciation followed, 

with a poster signed by all attending female 

students presented to the couple as a token of  

 

 

 

 

gratitude. Mr. Allan, Mrs. Lynda, and the 

director and the Allyn Girls later signed the 

poster, symbolizing the strengthened bond 

between the donors and the Allyn Girls 

community. 

To further honor the couple’s contributions, 

they were gifted a flower plant and a framed 

piece featuring personalized messages of 

thanks from the Allyn Girls. The meeting 

concluded with a visit to the third-year 

students’ project presentations, allowing Mr. 

Allan and Mrs. Lynda to witness firsthand the 

talent and creativity of the students their 

support is helping to cultivate.  

This inspiring event underscored the profound 

impact of their support, reaffirming the shared 

commitment to empowering young women 

through education. 

 



 

 

These are the insights of the Allyn girls’ 

activities that they did in the second half of July: 

Shravni Bandodkar  

A second-year Computer Science Engineering 

student, has had a remarkable October filled with 

achievements and celebrations. She attended a 

motivational breakfast with faculty members 

Allan Sir and Linda Ma'am, completed the GDG 

Cloud Skills program earning 15 badges, and 

even mastered an arcade game to enhance her 

cloud computing skills. Additionally, Shravni 

successfully finished her mini-project, marking a 

significant academic milestone. To round off the 

month, she enjoyed a vibrant Dussehra 

celebration, providing a joyful break from her 

studies. Shravni's month has been a perfect blend 

of learning, achievement, and festivity. 

Bhanavi Pandey 

A third-year Computer Science Engineering 

student, has had an engaging month marked by 

leadership and creativity. She successfully 

organized a meet-up for the Allyn girls, attended 

by faculty members Allan Sir and Lynda Ma'am, 

along with Father John Rose. Bhanavi also 

completed her semester's IoT mini-project, 

which skillfully integrated both hardware and 

software components. Currently, she is focused 

on earning her GDG badges while enjoying a fun 

day out with friends at a stand-up comedy show 

featuring Bassi. Looking ahead, Bhanavi is 

actively planning new activities and coordinating 

courses for the Allyn girls' upcoming vacation, 

demonstrating her commitment to fostering 

community engagement. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Anushree Verma  

 A second-year Computer Science Engineering 

student, has had a remarkable month. She 

completed the GDG Cloud Skills program, 

earning 15 badges in various Google Cloud 

technologies and reaching a high level in an 

arcade game. After exams, she focused on her 

hobbies, finishing her 17th book of the year and 

maintaining her Duolingo Spanish streak. An 

inspiring breakfast with Allan Sir, Linda Ma'am, 

and Father John Rose boosted her motivation. 

Anushree also wrapped up her ShopNjoy 

eCommerce website mini-project, showcasing 

her web development skills, and enjoyed 

Navratri celebrations with her sister, making 

October truly memorable.  

 

 

Riya Kamble (BEIT)  

She has successfully completed three mini 

projects, submitting and presenting them along 

with practical assignments. Currently, She is 

enrolled in TalentSprint's GenAI course to 

expand her AI skillset. Additionally, She 

contributed to strategic planning for the 

upcoming Allyn Girls course.  

 

 

 

 

   Anjali Walekar 

 A second-year Computer Science 

Engineering student, has had an eventful 

month. She completed 16 skill badges in the 

GDG Cloud Skills program, which can be 

viewed on her Google Cloud Skill Boost 

account. Anjali also attended an inspiring 

breakfast with Father John Rose, Allan Sir, 

and Lynda Ma'am. After finishing her viva 



 

and practicals, she earned her certificate for 

the IBM cybersecurity internship program. 

To top it off, she enjoyed Navratri 

celebrations with her family, making this 

month memorable. 

 

 

Allison Maegan Suvarna  

A second-year Computer Science 

Engineering student, has had a fulfilling 

month. She completed all her mini-projects, 

focusing primarily on her ShopNjoy project, 

and achieved all GDG badges while 

advancing her academic skills. A meaningful 

breakfast with Allan Sir, Linda Ma’am, and 

Father John provided her with valuable 

insights and motivation. Through GDG, 

Allison expanded her network and deepened 

her understanding of cloud technologies. 

After meeting her project deadlines, she 

enjoyed quality time with family and friends, 

helping her recharge. Connect with Allison 

on LinkedIn to follow her journey 

Priyanka Reddy  (TE CSE):-  

Priyanka Reddy, a third-year Computer 

Science Engineering student, has had a 

rewarding month. She met with Allan Sir 

and Lynda Ma'am, gaining valuable insights 

into the goals of the Allyn Committee. 

Priyanka has completed all required 

submissions and is currently engaged in 

practical and viva exams, reflecting her hard 

work and preparation. She successfully 

finished her semester mini-project, focused 

on a Customer Relationship Management 

(CRM) system. Alongside her coursework, 

she is taking a Google Development Group 

course on cloud computing, earning badges 

as she progresses through each module, 

demonstrating her commitment to skill-

building in this vital field. With Diwali 

approaching excitedly planning for the 

festival, which represents joy, prosperity, 

and new beginnings. 

 

Kanchan Kumari (SE IT) 

spent loads of time on coding. Also did final 

touchups in her mini projects.On the event 

side, She worked on Cyber Shakti's 

publicity, promoting it as a training 

opportunity for female students, She had 

exams too, so lots of study time. 



 

 

Lekha Pulavarthy  (TE-IT) To initiate our 

major project, She began by researching 

potential topics. Simultaneously, in her role 

as CSX committee coordinator, She 

concluded outstanding tasks from the past 

academic year to ensure a smooth transition. 

   Samrudhi Gaikar, 

 A second-year Electronics and 

Telecommunication Engineering student, has 

had a busy and productive month. She 

successfully completed her assignments and 

practical exams while wrapping up two mini-

projects: a Hospital Management System and 

an Alcohol Detector. Adding to the month’s 

excitement, Samrudhi celebrated her birthday 

with friends and family and enjoyed the festive 

Dussehra celebrations. It's been a fulfilling time 

for her, balancing academic commitments with 

joyous moments! 

 

Rebecca Celine Sam 

 a second-year Computer Science student, has 

had a demanding yet fulfilling month. A 

highlight was attending a breakfast with Allan 

Sir and Linda Ma'am, where she learned more 

about becoming a member of the Allyn Girls 

community. She successfully completed the 

Google Developer Group's Cloud Skills 

program, including an arcade game, and 

wrapped up her mini-project smoothly. 

Additionally, Rebecca celebrated her birthday, 

marking a personal milestone and embracing 

the growth that comes with it. 

 

Nirjal Chaudhari 

 a third-year Computer Science Engineering 

student, has had a productive month. He gained 

valuable insights into the Allyn Committee’s 

goals during a meeting with Allan Sir and 

Lynda Ma'am. Nirjal completed all required 

submissions and is currently focused on 

practical and viva exams. He successfully 

finished his mini-project on a Freelancing 

Website and is taking a Google Development 

Group course on cloud computing, earning 

badges as he progresses. With Diwali 

approaching, he is excitedly planning for the 

celebrations, looking forward to the joy and 

new beginnings it brings. 

 

Vidhee Bandkar (SE COMPS)  

achieved key milestones last month, including 

completing mini projects and viva exams. She 

participated in a mini marathon, enjoyed 

insightful moments with mentors, and 

celebrated Dussehra with family. Currently, 

she’s focused on her Google Development 



 

Group course and maintaining a Duolingo 

Mandarin streak. 

Venu Hanumantakar (SE CSE) 

This month, Venu Hanumantakar focused on 

completing various submissions, projects, and 

presentations. Although the schedule was busy, 

she managed to earn a few GDG badges and 

completed a Udemy certification in Data 

Structures using C. As part of her mini project, 

she developed a portfolio website, learning web 

development technologies along the way. Venu 

is excited about joining several organizations, 

including Allyn Girls, and is currently enjoying 

Diwali with her family. She wishes everyone a 

joyful Diwali! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

"Empowered women empower 

the world. When women rise, 

societies thrive—breaking 

barriers, rewriting narratives, 

and creating a future where every 

voice is heard and every dream is 

possible." 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


